
From: Moray ROBERTSON 
Sent: 29/07/2023 2:47:38 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: 0A2023/0976. 

And yet again you are even considering more development in Warriewood....there are too many people 
already here, Warriewood houses are far too close to each other, and the loony boring looking houses are 
only saved when the trees grow enough to hide them. Where are the parks, the little café on the site is 
unique and I have no doubt whatsoever that the architects will stuff things up....an example is the 
brainless "box" café on the other side of the roundabout. In fact if you look you will note the majority of 
houses built in Warriewood consist of only squares and oblongs....awful stop this needless and pointless 
building, we have had enough, 

Regards 
Moray Robertson 
19 Wesley St 
Elanora Hts NSW 2101 
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